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ILSCO Extrusion’s Gary Jones recognized by AEC as 
2013 Volunteer of the Year

GREENVILLE, PA – April, 2013

Every year, the Aluminum Extruders Council recognizes one or 
more individuals for their outstanding service and achievements 
as an AEC volunteer.  Gary Jones, Operations Manager for ILSCO 
Extrusions, Inc. in Greenville, Pennsylvania, was recently 
recognized for his dedicated work during the annual meeting of 
the Aluminum Extruders Council.  Jones received one of two 
Volunteer of the Year Awards for 2013.  Gary is a longtime 
member of the AEC Technical Services Committee and was 
integrally involved in helping the council reach a reasonable 
compromise that continues today for the heat treatment 
standard issue known as “Footnote 9”. In announcing the award, 
outgoing Chairman Duncan Crowdis said of Jones: “As a key 
member of AEC’s Industry Standards Team, Gary has served for 
over a dozen years as a capable and staunch advocate for our aluminum extruders, 
assisting the Council and the industry in resolving a number of very sensitive and 
technically complex issues.”

Gary continues to serve the aluminum industry as a member of the AEC’s Industry 
Standards Team and is the acting liaison to the Aluminum Association’s Technical 
Committee on Product Standards where he chairs the sub-committee on Alloy Temper 
Registration.  

Pictured above: Gary Jones (right) accepts a plaque from John Thigpen, IEI General Manager,
in recognition of his key contributions to the Aluminum Extruders Council.


